
   

  
  

Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia Instructs to
Investigate Circumstances of Damaging Gas Pipeline in DPR

 

  

Chairman of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin
instructed the investigators of the Central Office to investigate another instance of shelling of a
settlement near Gorlovka.

According to the media reports, the day before, as a result of shelling by Ukrainian troops, a gas
pipeline was damaged in the village of Mikhailovka near Gorlovka.

The head of the department instructed to ensure the prompt collection and documentation of the
evidence required to identify the persons involved in the shelling.
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